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 Welcome to our seventh year group newsletter. 
Can you believe there is only one week left of this academic year!  Between now and 

next Wednesday, you will be receiving your child’s end of school report (via email), information 

about September. For those that are moving up to the next year group at Perry Hall, a link to a 

transition presentation from your child’s new year group will also be sent to you. Also, in response to 

the many parents who have contacted school about end of year gifts for school staff, we are all really 

touched by the number of enquires, however, due to the current circumstances we are unable to 

receive any gifts. Thank you for your continued support, take care. Miss Kohli. 

Perry Hall’s Stay at Home Sports Day 
 
 

Usually, at this time of year, your child would be getting 
outside to have some fun competing and taking part in 
various sporting activities during our annual sports day 
events. So....get your egg and spoons at the ready and 
go for gold during Perry Hall’s Stay at Home Sports Day! 
 

 

Take part in all the activities suggested in this newsletter in your gardens, living 
room, bedrooms or even your kitchens if you wish. Enjoy and have fun with your 
families. Please remember to take some photos and email to us 
for us to see and, with your permission, upload to our website.   
 

Click the image to download a certificate which you can complete for 
your child. 

Tin Can Alley 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Each child throws three bean bags or rolled up socks at the empty tins set up in a 

pyramid shape. The aim is to get the tins knocked over is as few throws as possible.  
 

For a team game, you could set up two games and the team to have all their players     
succeed in knocking all the cans down first wins or gets additional bonus points. 

https://www.perryhall.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Stay-at-Home-Sports-Day-Certificate.pdf


Science- Update from Mrs Holdcroft  

Thank you again to everyone who sent in their findings from our last newsletter's enquiry 

question. This week we have another challenge for you; we’d like you take part in one of 

Maddie Moate’s online Science lessons and let us know how you get on. You may recognise 

Maddie from CBeebies ‘Do You Know?’, however during lockdown she has continued to 

promote Science through her YouTube channel: https://www.youtube.com/user/

maddiemoate   

 

 

 
 

You can show us what you’ve learnt by taking photos of how you get on. We can’t wait to 

see what you get up to with Maddie!  

As well as this, Cbeebies programmes such as ‘Do You Know?’, ‘Grace’s Amazing Machines’, 

‘Messy Goes To Okido’ and ‘Bitz and Bob’ are a great introduction to Science and STEM for 

your children to learn from whilst at home and offer lots of conversation and activity start-

ers with your children for how the world around us works.  

Create your own sports day at home or in your local park.  
Please maintain the latest social distancing rules.  

 
First, decide on a start and finish line. Here are some race ideas. . .  
 
Running race/skipping race/sack race/crawling race/hopping 
race/jumping race 
 
Try and egg and spoon race.  

How many lengths of the garden/room can you do in a 
minute? If you drop it pick it up and carry on. Boil the egg
- If an egg is too precious to use at this time choose 
something else. 
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Don’t forget to send in your photos and any work you 
want to share, check or get marked.  

 Make sure you email your Year group on …    

ph.eyfshomelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk 

Well done to all Nursery children 
who have returned to school on 

29th June. We are all really proud 
of how grown up you have been in 

your new bubble groups. It has 
been lovely to see you and your 

families.  

E-Safety 

During the school closure, we know that 
children have a greater exposure to the 

online world. It is really important that they 
keep themselves safe. Children and parents 

can take part in a range of activities at: 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/  

If you have any concerns regarding your 
child’s safety online, and you believe they 

are being targeted, you can report this 
through CEOP- the online police. 

https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/  

Phoebe’s trip to Chester Zoo.  

 

 

Elsie’s ‘under the sea’ adventures. 

 

Floating and 
sinking       

experiment 
and crafts.  

 

https://www.youtube.com/user/maddiemoate
https://www.youtube.com/user/maddiemoate
https://engagecloud.lpplus.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=90545e770dfe4972b51fd8f47c00cb47&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.perryhall.co.uk
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/


Millie has loved our ‘arts week’ theme. She has been inspired by the artist                    

Andy Goldsworthy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception Information.  

 

We understand that you are all eager to find out information about 
your children beginning their Reception adventure.  

The information will be sent to you over the coming week. Thank you 
for your patience.  

Bowling 
 

Get some items that you can stand up like empty 
water bottles or plastic cups, grab a big enough ball, 

and start rolling to knock over the “pins”.  
 

Make a target on the ground using masking tape.. 
 

Number your pins and add the points together.  
Who scores the most points.? Make a tally to help 

keep track.  

https://www.perryhall.co.uk/class-information-2020-2021/  

Archie has been finding out about where 

food comes from. He recently enjoyed a 

family trip to the farm to pick some     

delicious strawberries.  

Challenge. . .  

Can you find out about other foods that 

come from farms? 

Sports Day – Spell your name 
 

Click on the image for a bigger version... 

After every storm there is a rainbow. 

 

We are so proud we were your teachers,   

we watched you learn and grow. 

You worked so hard and had such fun,   

how fast the time did go! 

Our year was interrupted                           

and it seemed too soon to part.                

Just know that you will always have            

a special place within our hearts! 

 

Thank you for the memories 

Mrs Phillips                                                  

Miss Wild, Miss Silk and Miss Parkinson 

xxxx 

Jack’s frog watch! 

Jack has continued to enjoy learning about 

the baby frogs in his garden. We have really 

enjoyed seeing how the frogs have changed 

over time. Thank you Jack, Thomas and 

family for sharing your photo’s. 

Challenge. . .  Find out about other animals 

and plant life-cycles, e.g. butterflies, hens, 

sunflowers and beans.  

https://www.perryhall.co.uk/class-information-2020-2021/
https://www.perryhall.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Spell-your-name-PE.pdf

